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Dates for your Diary 

• Tuesday 20th and Tuesday 27th February – Y2 Kerbcraft – Pedestrian Training 

• Wednesday 6th – Friday 8th March – Y6 Storey Arms Residential 

• Wednesday 13th – Friday 15th March – Y4 Llangrannog Residential 

• Wednesday 21st February – INSET Day – school closed for children  

• Friday 1st March – Eisteddfod – children can dress up 

• Thursday 7th March – World Book Day – children can dress up  

• Monday 18th March & Wednesday 20th March – Parent Evening (face to face 
meetings) 

Let’s Get Attendance Back on Track – Every Day Matters! 

Our Whole School Attendance for 6th September 2023 to Thursday 8th February 
2024 is 93.2%. 
 
Llongyfarchiadau - Congratulations! 
The top three classes with the highest attendance for  
week ending 2nd February were: 
1: Dosbarth 6 with 95% 
2. Dosbarth 5 with 92.3% 
3. Dosbarth 1 with 91.3%  

P.E Timetables 
We ask our children to bring their P.E kit into school on the days they have P.E 
and change into their kits before their lesson. 
We appreciate your support in ensuring your child has their kit with them on their 
timetabled days as indicated below. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

@ RadnorCanton 

 

 

 

 

 

I have a concern - What do I do? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Have a wonderful half term and we look forward to 
seeing you all on Monday 19th February 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Safer Internet Day 
Safer Internet Day took place on 6th February 2024 and we continue                  
to support the children in knowing and understanding how to keep                   
themselves safe online. 
Please see below some tops tips for parents/carers that can help                               
you to support your child to stay safe and happy online outside of school. 
 
 

Inspire change by modelling how to be safe online  
Act as role models. Set clear and fair expectations about how the whole family 

should use the internet and technology, and demonstrate these yourself. 
Make a difference by having regular discussions about the online world  

Having regular and open conversations with your child about their use of 
technology and the internet is the best way to stay up to date, not only with 
changes in the online world, but also with what they are doing and seeing 

online. 
Manage influence by researching the content and games your child 

enjoys the most 
Giving young people the opportunity to talk about their life online, and enjoying 
online content together, can be a great way to gain an insight into the content 

they are viewing. 
Navigate change by knowing where to go for further support –  

If your child needs help, it’s important you know where to go for further support. 
Using the report and block buttons, websites such as ‘Report Harmful Content’, 

and other safety tools is a great starting point. 
 
 

The leadership 
team are:  
Mrs Roderick,  
Miss Wainwright,  
Mr Morgan,  
Mrs Swindell and Mrs 
Pritchard. 
 


